
Help Santa find his elf who is taking an Italian holiday 
somewhere on Support Site. Starts Dec. 2!

There is only 
one elf 

and he will be 
hard to find!

The first clue will be  announced Monday, Dec. 2 at 6 p.m. on the
Naples MWR, Community Recreation, CYP and Liberty facebook pages.

Additional clues will be posted on these facebook pages three times a week 
until the elf is found. Plus, there is always a chance of a BONUS clue 

being posted, so keep monitoring the facebook pages.

The scavenger 

hunt is fun 

for all ages!

If you find the elf, please message the Community Recreation facebook page 
or call 081-811-4459 | DSN 629-4459. The winner receives a prize!

Follow the clues to find the hidden elf!

The elf is back!

Find me!


